
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Thank you for your support with the consent form and payment for your child in relation to attending 

Blackpool Pleasure Beach. We hope your child is looking forward to the visit and ask that you talk through 

the arrangements for the day with them.  

 

 It is not necessary for students to wear school uniform, but we ask that appropriate clothing and 

sensible footwear is worn, and that the students are prepared for the unpredictable nature of the 

weather. Can we reinforce Mrs Scott-Herron’s previous messages, that cycling shorts and crop tops 

cannot be worn on non-uniform days. 

 If the weather is hot, appropriate high factor sun protection should be applied, with the 
recommendation to take a hat or cap with them. 

 Students will arrive at school at 08:00, reporting to the Ball Hall for registration and key information 

sharing. 

 We will be leaving at 08:30 and returning to school at approximately 17:00/17:30.    

 Students will require a packed lunch. If your child is a recipient of free school meals, a packed lunch 

will be available for them should they wish to have one. 

 Students may bring a camera or use their mobile phones to take pictures, but it will be the sole 

responsibility of the student to keep all possessions taken on the trip safe.  

 Students will be allowed to venture off in small groups once they are in the park. We will have 

meeting points with staff throughout the park so students can check in during the day. We have 

already identified some students that will require adult supervision these will be with a member of 

staff. If you feel your child would benefit from this support please can you contact school 

 Please ensure that staff are aware of any medication that is needed for your child when on the trip 

and any relevant medical information is passed on to staff. 

 

Further specific information and guidance from the Blackpool Pleasure Beach: 

 

 To ensure all our visitors have the best experience possible we expect all of our visitors, including 

school groups, to behave in a way that doesn’t disrupt or negatively impact other visitors to the 

Pleasure Beach.  

 Some of our rides and attractions use special effects, strobe and low level lighting. For guests with 

disabilities please refer to Our Access Guide which provides comprehensive information on the park. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 The Park is patrolled by uniformed security staff who are SIA and First Responder trained. A number 

of staff are First Aid trained, and there is a dedicated team of uniformed employees who can 

administer and advise on First Aid. We have a number of defibrillators on the Park. 

 Entry to and departure from the Park is at one location, (at North end of the Park), however to assist 

with people entering and exiting the Park We may at times require You to enter or depart from 

specific locations. Please note that we operate security-scanning gates through which You will be 

required to pass and Your belongings may be searched. 

 Once the school or youth groups are inside the Park, our Security Ambassadors are instructed not to 

allow them to exit the Park unless escorted by a teacher. 

 

Students will be asked to follow the above guidance and rules when at Blackpool Pleasure Beach, and should 

there be concerns in relation to student conduct, arrangements will be made for their return to school.  

 

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to ask. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr D Willcock    Mr R Horne 

Head of Year 9  Senior Pastoral Leader & Head of Year 11 

 
 
  


